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Dr. Donald Cook

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Dr. Donald Cook

Thursday, November 24,200510:05 AM

'kpritzker@mtsinai.on.ca'

Dr. Robert Williams

Subject: ER\PR update

Hi Ken,
Dr. Bob Williams our VP for Quafity,Diagnostic and Medical Services has asked me if I could contact you for an
update on the operational status of your new batch stainer and the reporting of our ER\PR caseS. He has asked
for this information as he is giving a report to the Board of Directors at Eastern Health.
Regards,
Don Cook
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